
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I am one of the coordinators of Caspar Community Emergency Preparedness and urge you to fund the Mendocino 

County Fire Safe Council for at least $50,000 for the coming year. The Council is organizing important educational 

workshops and providing valued assistance in clearing roads throughout the County.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Judy Tarbell 

 


